
 

 
 

 

 

St. Helens, February 8, 2017 - Mark’s Custom Exteriors is announcing a roofing project for a local family in our 

community that is in dire need of a new roof.  We are donating our time and materials so their family may 

have a safe and dry home to live in.  We are not asking for donations or volunteers, but we would like to invite 

anyone in the community to join us for a celebration of this event.  We are expecting the project to begin 

early spring and will announce the celebration date closer to the start of the project. 

Here is the Loeks’ Family story: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are committed to being a leader not only in our industry, but in our community as well.  Since 1994, our 
dedication to our customers and our community is shown through outstanding customer service, expert 
craftsmanship, and our desire to give back to the community. For more information, please contact us at 
503-397-2215 or email us at info@markscustomexteriors.com.  We would love to see you there! 
 
Mark and Angie Holcomb 
Mark’s Custom Exteriors 
 
 

Facebook @MCERoof   www.MCEROOF.com   Twitter @MarksCustom 

First, I want to thank God for you people, and second, I want to thank you for your compassion and generosity to the 

people that you serve, and your hearts to give back to the community.  

The last several years have sent many challenges our way.  Job losses, broken necks, Alzheimer’s diagnosis, and the 

death of a granddaughter, leaving two small boys, then an adoption process and finding out our roof is rotten. 

Looking back, I can see where my husband was losing it. At the time, he lost his job and I broke my neck just months 

apart.  We were helping to take care of a daughter and four kids, whose Dad, and husband left them. We lost 

everything at that time.  

We moved to Scappoose. Soon after, Vern put a new roof on our home, but never finished the top part. A 

granddaughter moved in with us. In 2014, she was killed in a car accident, leaving two children. There was a need to 

start an adoption process, which is not cheap. 

Because of the roof not being done right, it was rotten sooner than later. I tried to get money together to have it 

done professionally, but came up short. I had a very loving, brave grandson that tried to fix it for me, but made some 

major mistakes. One day our 8-year-old grandson says “grandma, we could take a shower here in the dining room.” 

So now I have less money and my husband is being put on Medicaid as he has a fast form of the Alzheimer’s, and I 

need help to care for him, and kids at the same time.  

We have been ones to give; and being on the other end is very hard. But God is good always and forever. 

Yvonne Loeks 

 

Roofing Specialists 
Replacement & Maintenance 

58581 Columbia River Hwy, St. Helens, OR 97051 
Toll Free 888-390-2215  •  Fax 503-366-5546 
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